
1

Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2008 1:59 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: donaldmiller@californialinen.com; dazemo@zemoassociates.com; tegraf@hotmail.com
Subject: RO337 Request for meeting to discuss case closure

Hi Steven, 
  
As we discussed on the telephone a few days ago, I am requesting that we have a meeting to discuss steps necessary to 
close the case for the California Linen site.  Based on our telephone conversation from a few days ago, it is my 
understanding that you will be unable to get to the file for at least a few weeks.  If I have not heard from you in two weeks I 
will contact you to check on the status of your availability.  Thank you! 
  
Best Regards, 
Paul King 
  
  
 
 

Gas prices getting you down? Search AOL Autos for fuel-efficient used cars. 


